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Discontinuance of Publication of the "TANKAN (Comprehensive 

Data Set)" and the "Financial and Economic Statistics Monthly" 

 

 

The Bank of Japan has decided to discontinue the print publication of the "TANKAN 

(Comprehensive Data Set)" and the "Financial and Economic Statistics Monthly" at the 

end of FY2022, in view of the increase in use of statistical data released and made 

available online. The last issue of the print "TANKAN (Comprehensive Data Set)" will 

be the January 2023 issue, which will contain the results of the December 2022 survey, 

and that of the "Financial and Economic Statistics Monthly" will be the March 2023 issue. 

In addition, the Bank will also cease the release of the online edition of the "Financial and 

Economic Statistics Monthly" on its website. 

 

Statistical data in the two publications above are available including through the "BOJ 

Time-Series Data Search" page (https://www.stat-search.boj.or.jp/index_en.html) which 

provides historical data over a long period of time. 

 

The Bank will continue to develop and improve its statistics including expanded provision 

in an electronic format. We look forward to your continued support. 
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